
Cable installation and survey work, Block Island Wind Farm

Project Start Date: Approximate February 22nd
Projected End Date: Approximate March 12th 

Orsted Offshore North America will be conducting cable installation, repair and survey works 
as per the provided chartlet. Please note that at all times the vessel will have subsea assets 
deployed and will be restricted in her ability to maneuver. A wide berth in the usual practice of 
good seamanship is requested.

Vessel:
Global Symphony
LOA: 426 ft
Beam: 79 ft
Call Sign: MGJHZ
IMO: 9492581

Communication:
During survey work, VHF channels 13 and 16 will be monitored by the vessel at all times. Mariners 
are requested to take note of the buoy location and to maintain a safe distance during fishing and 
marine activities.

For more information, contact: 
Caitlin O’Mara
Marine Affairs Coordinator
Phone: 857-332-4487
Email: caima@orsted.com

Mary Colbert
Environment and Permitting Specialist
Phone: 508-216-4158
Email: macol@orsted.com
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